
Technology…
We love it, but do 

you?
We’re offering a ‘technology for 
parents/carers workshop’ where 

we will look at the range of 
apps/sites used by your children 

across their school journey. 
Bring the device that your child 

uses at home, and we can help you 
troubleshoot any issues that you 

have gaining access.

Where?
Community Room

When?
8:50am – 10:00am

Monday 10th June 2024
or

3:15pm – 4:00pm
Thursday 13th June 2024

No booking necessary


